Minutes of a meeting of Trustees of

Munsie Superannuation Fund

30™ June 2020

It has been decided that once the 2020 tax return is finalized and all refunds and expenses
have been paid, the remaining balances would be rolled over into the nominated super
funds of the members and bank accounts closed.

The Munsie Superannuation Fund would have the final accounts prepaid and audited in
preparation for the final tax return to be lodged in July 2021.




